Outgoing President thanked

Outgoing President Berenice Payne is thanked by Membership Chair Norma West as a two year term as president comes to an end.  At the Change Over Dinner, the new President, Dr Glenys Conrade was welcomed by Berenice and the new Executive was installed by Area Director Trish Collins. 

Elizabeth was thanked by Berenice for her 15 years of service as Minutes Secretary and Valda for having served two four year terms as Treasurer.
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